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Since 2013, the governmental-commissioned project by the Ministry of Health, Lobour and 

Welfare (MHLW) of Japan has been implemented to provide “correct” information on the 

radiation workers who are or were engaged in works at Fukushima Daiichi NPP site. 

As part of this project, “Workshop on Radiation Exposure Control at Fukushima Daiichi NPP” 

was held to collect good practice in radiation exposure control during the works at the site. 

Collected good practices were distributed to the world via MHLW’s website. 

 

This presentation will provide an overview of measures conducted by six companies to reduce 

worker’s radiation exposure. 

 


